
Algebra Readiness  

Ms. Caballero  lmcaballero@tusd.net  

COMMUNICATING WITH ME: 

I greatly prefer if you email me rather than text me.  (I am not as fast at texting.)  

During office hours (10 am to 11 am each school weekday beginning April 20th), you may call me at 

209.407.1740.   

During office hours (10 am to 11 am each school weekday beginning April 20th), I will be sending 

invitations to a video conference via TEAMS—make sure you log in to Office 365/TEAMS so you can 

see the invitation. 

 

ONLINE OPTION: 

Go to www.khscaballero.weebly.com  where you will see the links/codes for Khan Academy. 

Please make sure to use your school email account for Khan Academy.  Your school email is your 8-

digit school ID followed by @student.tusd.net. 

Example:  If my ID is 87654321 then my school email is 87654321@student.tusd.net 

You are already enrolled in TEAMS which is part of OFFICE 365.  I will be inviting you to video 

conferences through TEAMS.  That is why it is so important that you can login to your school email.   

My goal is to have the great majority of assignments done via Khan Academy.  Occasionally, you may 

have to take photos of your work.  In those cases, you will be uploading to TEAMS.  Please do not  

email me work because emailing me your work is the SLOWEST way to get work graded.   

Each Khan Academy assignment has a due date (the first due date is April 30th).  Please feel free to 

start now so you know what questions you’ll have.     

 

HARDCOPY OPTION  

You should see a link to the Hardcopy assignment on the same school website where you found this!   

So, if you have printing capabilities, you don’t have to pick up a copy at school.   

As always, feel free to email me any time lmcaballero@tusd.net   
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